
SE7. Following the Public Pound - New Reporting Arrangements

The committee considered a report by the Director of Corporate and
Housing Services presenting a new reporting format together with a
schedule for reporting the performance of Following the Public Pound
organisations to the committee.

Fiona Campbell summarised the rationale for revising the reporting format
and explained the new format.  A reporting schedule was set out.  Scrutiny
of organisations funded or part funded by the Council by the committee
would inform the Council’s decision making in regard to the budget in
February 2018.

Decision

The committee:-

(1) noted the new reporting format for all organisations that fall
under the Following the Public Pound arrangements; and

(2) agreed the proposed reporting schedule.


